
 
 

March 22, 2016 
 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 
 
The District has received the following donations: 

 
1. Grunua Metals donated steel to the LakeView Supermileage Club. The estimated 

value of this donation is $1,500.00.  
 

2. Bothe Associates Inc. donated 85 phone brackets to KUSD. The value of this donation 
is $1,345.55. 

 
3. Badger Truck Refrigeration, Inc. donated $1,000.00 to the LakeView Supermileage 

Club. 
 

4. Musicians Assisting Advancing Music donated $300.00 to the Reuther Activity 
Account. This donation is to be used towards the Spring Intensive trip. 
 

 
Administrative Recommendation 
 
Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above listed 
gift(s), grant(s) or bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment of 
appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal activity, to amend the budget to reflect this action and 
to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 65.90(5)(a). 
 
Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
Superintendent of Schools 


